
Anne Frank Year 6 Workshop 
 
Grace, the workshop leader, had the following feedback following her visit to 
Year 6: 
 
I really enjoyed working at Timothy Hackworth, and everyone was very friendly 
and welcoming. It was great to see all of the work around school about 
children's rights, and the pupils all seemed to have a strong awareness that 
their school was involved in the Rights Respecting School scheme. 
 
Their behaviour was brilliant - both classes were a pleasure to work with. The 
pupils were so enthusiastic and thoughtful and asked some really insightful 
questions. They showed great maturity and respect in discussing such a serious 
subject matter and were clearly shocked by the injustice that Anne and other 
victims of prejudice have suffered. 
 


